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Dear Family:

We are writing to say that we missed seeing your family at the last appointment.   We have tried to call and have been unable to reach you.  If you would like to schedule an appointment, or would like to speak with a Team Member, please call us at [ENTER PHONE NUMBER]. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you,
Weight Management Team


cc: PCP
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